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Cybercrime continues to be a major threat to law firms and their clients.

In our recent Risk Outlook report [https://www.sra.org.uk/sra/research-

publications/risk-outlook-report-information-security-cybercrime/] , we updated you on

the challenges you face from cybercriminals looking to obtain money or

sensitive information from you.

We have become aware of emails being sent to firms

[https://www.sra.org.uk/sra/news/press/2022-press-releases/sra-scam-emails-june-2022/]

claiming to be from one of our departments – probably with the intention

of getting you to unwittingly allow malware to be installed on your IT

system.

We have advice on how to protect yourselves and your clients from

cybercriminals [https://www.sra.org.uk/solicitors/resources-archived/cybercrime/] ,

including tips from the National Cyber Security Council.
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